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Communication from James Hoff advising of his resignation from the
Historic Preservation Commission, Seat 9 effective immediately.

Moved by
with appreciation for his service.

to receive, file, and accept resignation

Replacement to be appointed by Council Member Hensley.

COUNCIL ACTION YEAS NAYS PASS ABSENT CERTIFICATE
COWNIE

COLEMAN I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
HENSLEY

certify that at a meeting of the City Council of
said City of Des Moines, held on the above date,

KIERNAN among other proceedings the above was adopted.
MAHAFFEY

MEYER IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
VLASSIS

hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

TOTAL

MOTION CARD APPROVED

Mayor City Clerk
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Herzberg, Karen M.

From: Rauh, Diane i.
Sent: Thursday, May 07,200910:50 AM

To: Herzberg, Karen M.

Subject: resignation Historic Preservation Commission

From: Van Essen, Jason M.
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2009 10:21 AM

To: Rauh, Diane i.
Subject: FW: Historic Preservation Commission

Please see the email below from Jim Hoff below regarding his resignation following the May 20th meeting.

THANKS!

Jason Van Essen, AICP
Senior City Planner
Planning and Urban Design Division

Community Development Department

City of Des Moines, Iowa

602 Robert D. Ray Drive

Des Moi nes, IA 50309-1881

ph_515.283.4147 fx_515.237.1694

jmvanessen (ádmgov .orQ

From: Jim Hoff (mailto:jhoff(Qopnarchitects.com)
Sent: Thursday, May 07,2009 10:13 AM

To: Van Essen, Jason M.

Subject: Historic Preservation Commission

Jason,

As you are aware, my family is leaving the country to live abroad for the next year. We will be leaving at the end

of June and because of all the planning involved, I will need to have the May 20th meeting be my last. Please
accept this email as my official resignation from the commission, effective after the meeting on May 20, 2009.

i have enjoyed my time on the commission and hope that I may be able to contribute again upon our return.

Thanks again for the opportunity.

Sincerely,

james hoff AlA
LEED accredited professional

5/712009


